
Hello Mill Creek. It is Thursday, September 11th. 

Double victory for Mill Creek! Both our 7th and 8th grade volleyball teams defeated Godwin last 
night. Be sure to support them at their next home match Monday, September 15 against the 
Kelloggsville Rockets. 

Starting next week the Girls and Boys Club will be starting back up.   The clubs are a good place where 
we talk and learn about comradery, team building skills, arts & crafts and much more. The Boys club 
meets every Wednesday at 7:30 am and the Girls clubs meet every Wednesday during your lunch in 
Mrs. Hill's room. Please stop by Mrs. Hill's room ( room 125) to sign up.   
 
6th Graders, are you... 

●​ Organized 
●​ Creative 
●​ Responsible 
●​ Hard Working 
●​ Respectful 

Then consider joining student leadership! Applications can be picked up outside the student 
leadership room now! All forms are due back to Mrs. Thompson by September 19th. 
 
Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better! 


